
Henry Parker to Hiram Hill
Henry Parker wrote from Lawrence, Kansas Territory, to Hiram Hill, soliciting his approval for the sale of a town
lot in West Lawrence to Mr. Nathan Starks. Parker added that Lykins, the previous owner of the lot, had also sold
his mill, and wished to settle his business immediately. He also asked Hill if he would be willing to invest in the
construction of a court house for Douglas County.

Creator: Parker, Henry F.

Date: March 16, 1857

Callnumber: Hiram Hill Coll. #382 Box 1 Folder 6
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